
Mr. Lee J. Hranicka 
2252 S. 34th St. 
Milwaukee ,Wis cons in 

53215 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8, 
Frederick, MD. 

21701 

December 16, 1974 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Please excuse my delay in mailing out the check, you will find 
the check for THOTOGRAPHIC WHITEWASH enclosed. I am looking 
foward to reading it and WHITEWASH T7. 

The reason for the letter is, I noticed that, OSWALD IN NEW 
ORLEANS is out of print. Is there any way I can obtain a copy? 
That is the only one I am missing in your series. Also in 
paging through you books, I noticed you may have other 
publications. I realize this is alot• to ask, however could you 
keep my name and inform me of other, or new publications. I 
would be happy to foward money before publication, if it ment 
you could continue with your work, which I think is excellent. 

Again, thank you very much for your time and consideration. 



12/21/74 

Dear Ar. Uranicka, 

Thanks for your kiwi migtax offer. 
We do keep a mailing list and you are now on it. The real question is money, civugh to pay a printor,, wo that is too inch money. 

However, if and when we can bring out tir,  next book, which is clone, you'll get a notice. 
Oswald in New OrlekIns vas an original paperback selling for 950. We have only a few copies. We have to get 321.00 for them because of the replacement problem. 
We do ap)reciate your letter. 

Sincerely, 


